
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of Lititz Springs Park, 

The Lititz Springs Park will be holding the annual Christmas in the Park event on December 1, 

2023. This community tradition has become a winter time delight which features the lighting of 

the Community Christmas tree and the Illumination of Luminary bags surrounding the stream. 

We will also be displaying our beautiful 100 point Moravian Star. Sharing in the traditional carol 

singing, watching performers on the bandshell’s stage and warming in the glow of the holidays 

with friends and neighbors makes this event one of our time-honored customs in this special 

community. 

Lititz Springs Park does NOT receive public funding for upkeep. It relies heavily on the 

generous giving of citizens of the community — citizens like you who appreciate the park. Your 

contribution will not only assist with the expenses of the Christmas in the Park celebration, but 

will help with continued maintenance of the Park, and maintaining the Creche on the Memorial 

Square. 

With its incomparable beauty, especially during the holiday season, the Lititz Springs Park 

continues to be a community legacy. Our Park is a place of community pride. 

If you are interested in financially supporting this event with a sponsorship donation, please 

complete the following form with your remittance by November 15th to Lititz Springs Park, PO 

Box 701, Lititz PA 17543 or you can donate online by scanning the QR code below. As a 

sponsor, your name/logo will appear in our program with additional recognition in our digital 

content and on the night of the event. 

The Board of the Lititz Springs Park is grateful for any and all contributions that are made to 

ensure this event can continue to be a beloved tradition in our community. 

Sincerely,  

The Christmas in the Park Planning Committee 

 

 



 

COMPANY NAME: _______________________________________________ 

 

CONTACT PERSON:______________________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER: _______________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL: __________________________________________________________ 

 

AMOUNT OF SPONSORSHIP: 

o $50 

o $100 

o $150 

o OTHER:_____________ 

 

Please email high-res logo to lspark@ptd.net with the Subject line 

“Christmas in the Park Sponsorship” 

This form may be mailed with check (or use QR code for online 

payment) to: 

 Lititz Springs Park 
 Christmas in the Park 
 PO Box 701 
 Lititz, PA 17543 
 

 
-All sponsor information must be received by November 15th- 

 

Thank you for your generous support of Lititz Springs Park!  

Have a blessed holiday season! 

mailto:lspark@ptd.net

